
CAMBRIDGE CITY SCHOOLS 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
 

Children MUST be 5 years old ON or BEFORE August 1, 2021 

to be eligible for Kindergarten at Cambridge City Schools 

for the 2021-2022 school year 

 

 

Enclosed are three forms you will need to complete and sign to register your child for Kindergarten at 

Cambridge City Schools: 

✓ New Student Registration Form 

✓ Transportation Form 

✓ Language Usage Survey 

 

The Parent or Legal Guardian of the child needs to provide all of the requested information and sign 

all three forms listed above.  Please print legibly so your child’s information is entered accurately.  

We also require photocopies of your child’s: 

✓ Official Birth Certificate 

✓ Current Immunization Records 

✓ Legal Custody Papers (if they exist) 

✓ Parent’s Proof of Residence (utility bill or lease) 

If you need us to make the photocopies of your documents, we can make those copies 

while you wait when you return your child’s Kindergarten Registration packet. 

 

To return your child’s packet, please come to the Garfield Administrative Center daily between 9 a.m. 

and 3 p.m., beginning April 12, 2021.  We ask that you ring the doorbell so that we can collect your 

packet and give you a FREE Bobcat Bag filled with many specially chosen goodies for you and your 

child to enjoy. 

 

 WHERE: Garfield Administrative Center 

  518 South 8th Street 

  Cambridge, OH  43725 

    

 WHEN: Beginning April 12, 2021 

  Mondays through Fridays 

  9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  

 

 QUESTIONS? Call 740-439-3895 
 
YOUR CHILD WILL BE REGISTERED for Kindergarten for the 2021-22 school year at 

Cambridge City Schools when you return the information requested above.  Please provide an accurate 

and working phone number and email address because you may be contacted by Cambridge Primary 

School with upcoming announcements related to the 2021-22 school year as it becomes available. 

 

 

 


